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Friday, June 8, 2018 

Patient Flow Improvements Since Launch 

Patient Flow teams have been working since October, 2017 to improve the overall flow in the Medicine 

Program from point of entrance in ED through to patient discharge. The team excitingly shared their results 

with the LHIN by sharing our improvements to date. The team presented their scorecard and the results the 

Patient Flow Team have made. The results were well received and have now been incorporated into the 

scorecard for regular review (see green column). Keep up the great work Patient Flow Teams - we look 

forward to hearing more about the project success!  
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Patients & Families are on board with WRH My Care Journey App 

There has been a great deal of activity since we launched our WRH My Care 

Journey Mobile App. The App contains information on all of our QBP diagnoses, 

including what to expect in the hospital and post discharge. Take a look at the 

most commonly viewed pages in the app. Thank you to our staff for continuing to 

promote the app to our patients and their families! 

To download the free mobile app, search for WRH My Care Journey in the App 

Store or Google Play and press download to install on your device. 

 

 

 

New faces in the SOP office  

Welcome back Anna Mullins to the WRH SOP team. Anna comes to the SOP team 

with a vast knowledge of healthcare and process improvement through her MBA in 

Healthcare Management and Bachelors degree in Human Kinetics. During her MBA 

Anna worked on various process improvement projects here at WRH, including the 

patient flow improvement project roll out. Anna is excited to be back at WRH and is 

eager to get started with Wave 3 of our QBP pathway!  

Anna will be filling in for Dayna Eagen, who is away on maternity leave. 

Congratulations to Dayna and her family on the early, but safe arrival of Fox 

Brendan Eagen. 

Welcome to Sheraz Thomas, SOP Coordinator. He will be starting with WRH on 

June 12, 2018.  Sheraz comes to us from the Windsor-Essex Community Health 

Centre.  He has an MBA from the University of New Brunswick and also has a great 

deal of experience in healthcare project coordination, data management and 

leading the implementation of new initiatives. 

 Welcome to the SOP Team Sheraz and Anna. Welcome them to the team! 
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